
ATTENTION 
STRAWBERRY RESIDENTS & 
ALL COMMUNITY MEMBERS 

 

The Strawberry Recreation District would like 
your input in the planning process of our new 

Community Recreation Building. 
To ensure our new building meets the needs 

of the community, we would like you to join us on 
one of the following dates to give your input, ideas 
and suggestions on the building plans and design. 

All meetings will be held at the Strawberry 
Recreation District. 

Meetings are open to the public. 
Friday, July 12th @ 4:00 PM 
First Floor Meeting Room 

 
Thursday, July 18th @ 4:00 PM 

First Floor Meeting Room 
 

Saturday, July 20th @ 11:30 AM 
First Floor Meeting Room 

 
Wednesday July 24th, @ 6:30 PM 

First Floor Meeting Room 
 

Thursday, July 25th @ 11:00 AM 
Third Floor Meeting Room 


